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MEMORANDUM 

 
TO: Mayor Lewis and City Council Members 
 
FROM: Gregg Guetschow, City Manager 
 
SUBJECT: City Manager’s Report 
 
DATE: April 8, 2016 
 
Water Main Break. Elsewhere in the agenda packet is a notification from DPW 
Director Amy Gilson regarding an emergency excavating contract related to a 
water main break along Lansing Road near the Rally’s restaurant. It was 
originally thought that it would be necessary to temporarily discontinue water 
service to some businesses in that area while repairs were undertaken. Instead, 
crews were able to install a valve to isolate the damaged section of main. The 
water main was found at a depth of about 15 feet. Repairs were completed on 
Thursday with chlorination and testing to follow next week. 
 
2016 Street Program. A pre-construction conference was held this week 
regarding the Sheldon Street project. Work is expected to commence in late May. 
The pre-construction conference for the second street contract Council 
authorized has not yet been scheduled. 
 
Budget. You agenda includes a resolution concerning dates for various matters 
related to the budget. As reported during the previous Council meeting, the 
proposed budget for the fiscal year that commences July 1will be added to the 
City’s website Monday. If you would like a printed copy of the budget, please 
contact Finance Director Christine Mossner. 


